
OUR BUSINESS IS YOU 

06.12.2023 

To 

Manager 
Surveillance &Supervision 
BSE Limited 
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 

Sir/s: 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

With reference to your mail dated 6'" December 2023 with reference 
No: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 3694, we would like to bring 
to your kind attention that we do not have any 
information/announcement including any impending announcement to 
be made. 

For your information and records. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Savera Industries Limited 

Company Secretary 

Savera Industries Ltd., 
146, Dr. Radhakrishnan Road, Chennai - 600 004. 
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